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GROWERS MARKET FUNDRAISING 
GARAGE SALE COMING UP 
August 28-29, at 220 East 34th Ave. (Nathan's 
house; 302-3205) Donations welcome, please bring 
items to the above address or call Rodney at 942-
3221 to arrange a pick-up. 
 
GROWERS MEETINGS 
The Grower's Board of Directors is pleased to 
announce that it has set a "permanent" meeting day 
and time. The Board will meet on the first 
Wednesdays of every month at 7 pm. Wednesday, 
August 4th, will be the first opportunity to witness 
this take effect.  This extension is a part of the 
overall effort being made to provide an accessible 
forum for the at-large community of Growers. 
Grower's members are encouraged to come listen, 
discuss and address the issues that affect us all as 
members of the Grower's Community. Take care,  
The Grower's Board 
 
The food co-op coordinators are having a 
meeting on Friday the 6th at 6 p.m. 
 
PART TIME JOB OPPORTUNITIES! 
The Growers Market is hiring a building steward.  
The steward is responsible for repairs to the building 
within his or her ability.  This service is compensated 
at $10 per hour for a minimum of 5 (hours) per 
month.  Job applications should be sent to the 
Building Manager, 454 Willamette, Room 212, 
Eugene OR 97401.  Applications may also be sent by 
e-mail to growmgr@efn.org.   Applications must be 
received by July 31st. 
 
UNPASTURIZED GOAT MILK AND CHEVRE 
CHEESE pre-order only is starting up. Interested? 
Call Pam 484-1722 or speak to Sue 
 
 
 
 

 
1 GALLON JARS We need 1 gallon jars for the 
bulk area. Please don’t take the ones that are here. 
  
SHOP FOOD FOR LANE COUNTY 
Food for Lane County has an organic produce stand 
from 10-2pm on Saturdays over the summer.  
Apparently the prices are great and the only problem 
is that not enough people know about it.  They may 
shut it down soon if the traffic doesn't pick up. 
 
It's located out Coburg Rd, turn right on Hayden 
Bridge just past Gateway, turn right on Game Farm 
Rd. and Rt. on Flamingo.  You might want to double 
check a map but my friend who shops there said it's 
easy to find as you get close and there are signs 
everywhere. --Robin 
 
PLANET GOLOKA 
Business Opportunity: Planet Goloka, a cozy organic 
cafe, kava and juice bar, is for sale, available 
immediately.  The address is 679 Lincoln 
Street, Eugene, phone: 465-4555. 
 
MILK SHARE AVAILABLE 
Our milk-from-the-farm group has room for a new 
member--please contact Sharon at 343-5077. 
 
HAVE THINGS YOU DON'T NEED 
ANYMORE? SEEKING SOMETHING? 
The power of e-mail connects people  who have 
things they want to throw away with others who 
would like to have those things!   Through a simple 
e-mail list, post a note about an item you'd like to 
give away, or an item you are seeking. The rules: 
Every item must be free. Politics or spam are not 
tolerated.   Membership is Free. Over 700 members 
already! Find (and subscribe to) Eugene Free 
Recycle at 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/EugeneFreeRecycle/ 
--Steve 
 
 

http://groups.yahoo.com/group/EugeneFreeRecycle/


COMMUNITY LECTURES 
On each Friday in August, Planet Goloka will be 
sponsoring community lectures on exploring 
consciousness.  The schedule is: (1) August 6th: 
astrologist Mark McNutt, "Co-creating Astrology, 
Listening to the Planets" (2) August 13th: herbalist 
John Winslow, "Psychoactive Mushroom Depictions 
in Ancient Indian Temple Sculptures" (3) writer and 
researcher William Smith, "Cosmic Sex, Evolution, 
& Consciousness" (4) Alchymia Herbs, "Damiana, 
Horny Goat Weed & More."  Planet Goloka is 
located at 679 Lincoln St., above High Priestess 
Piercing, phone: 465-4555.  All the lectures start at 7 
pm. --Milton Takei 
 
GET OUT THE VOTE FOR PROZANSKI, 
BARNHART, AND FICEK 
Oregon Bus Project 
August 7th, 10:30am, Skinner Butte Park 
 
The Oregon Bus Project, with its 150 high energy, 
impassioned, effective, and downright amazing team 
members, will be descending on the fair city of 
Eugene on August 6th and 7th to help State Senator 
Floyd Prozanski, State Representative Phil Barnhart, 
and fmr Junction City Mayor Bev Ficek get elected. 
And you are INVITED! 
 
We are also linking the themes of Art and Politics  
So after the morning/afternoon canvass we will have 
a downtown art walk/gallery browsing and judge a  
poster contest to select the official Bus Poster. (for 
more info - poster@busproject.org) 
Details:  www.busproject.org 
 
Friday 8/6- Valley River Inn, Kerry fundraiser with 
the "Cheeseburgers" Saturday 8/7 We will start at 
Skinner Butte Park in Eugene at 10:30am There will 
be a brief keynote and the candidates will speak 
There will be a canvass training by the best in the 
business - R.P.  Joe Smith. 
 
Then we get lunch, grab our partners, find a car, and 
go off to our locations to canvass for 1 of these 
candidates. Then, after 2-3 hours of talking with 
voters we return to Cozmic  Pizza and hear a few 
famous people talk, then go out and browse the 
galleries  - oh, also free pizza! 
 
To sign up to A) canvass, B) come to the afternoon 
or morning events, or  C) do both  contact   James 
Mattiace at jamesmattiace@yahoo.com or 914-0293. 

 
The Bus will be in Gresham on July 31st for Laurie  
Monnes-Anderson and Jim Buck (leaving Eugene at 
8:30am).  And will be in Washington County for 
Sen. Ryan Deckert, Rep. Phil Barker (who won by 
27 votes last time and with Bus help) on August 21st. 
Senator Ron Wyden will be around as well..... 
 
Join the Fun. Get on the Bus.    
 
 
UNSCHOOLING CHAUTAUQA 
The 14th annual Oregon Unschooling Chautauqua: 
September 13-17, 2004, Monday – Friday.  Beach 
Rambles/Hiking the Trails/Workshops/Crafts and 
Games/Campfire Singing/Friendly Discussions 
The Chautauqua is a time for sharing ideas, 
networking, learning, and playing together in a 
supportive and relaxed environment.  Spend five 
memorable days with other homeschooling families 
at Westwind - a beautiful, secluded, north Pacific 
coastal retreat center. Westwind is located near the 
majestic Cascade Head, north of Lincoln City, 
Oregon. 
 
GROWERS OPEN ON TUESDAYS:  You can 
now shop at Growers on Tuesdays from 5 to 7 pm.  
Just as on Fridays, nothing will be pre-order 
_________________________________________ 
This newsletter was published by Julie Fischer and 
the Little White Dog.  Send comments or article 
submissions to garbanzo@efn.org.  If you don’t 
have computer access, you can put articles in the 
garbanzo box at growers.  Newsletter copy deadline 
is 5:00 pm Tuesday.  Market hours are Thursdays 
2:30 to 7:30 pm and Fridays 3:00 to 6:30 pm.  An 
orientation to Growers is held each Thursday at 
1:30.  The Growers email list includes an electronic 
banzo, events notices, and other misc. info.  
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